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                                Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
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Interactive Dialogue on Report of Kenya

January 2020
The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Kenya and thanks for the UPR National Report presented. 

Serbia welcomes the efforts invested and measures taken by the authorities of Kenya on the improvement of the human rights in general. In particular, we commend the adoption by the Parliament of the National Plan of Action for Children 2015-2022, and Kenya Mental Health Policy 2015-2030. We, also, welcome the efforts of the authorities on the construction of new  water pans under the Household Irrigation water project in order to enhance food production at household level.
In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Kenya to continue implementing the early warning mechanism to prevent the abandonment of children with disabilities and to persist to reduce the number of their institutionalization, and eventually eliminate it.


We wish Kenya a successful review process.
